
 

click our logo 
 to visit our website

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have an idea for a
great newsletter topic?
Let us know what you

would like to see.

Call us at:
 253-922-7075

  
Or send us an email

 

And we are luvin' what it brings:

Lovely spring colors
Warmer days
New plantings
Planning for summer

 

  
Welcome to New Olympic Employees...

  

Miki
 Landscape

Designer

Shannon
 Landscape

Designer

Laureen
 Landscape

Designer

John
 Service Dept.

Manager

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 Jon

 Construction
Crew Leader

Robyn
 Service Dept.

Admin Assistant

Chuck
 Synthetic Turf

Rep

Heidi
 Design-Const.

Admin

 

  
Home Show Photos

  

  
Thanks to all who visited us at the 2018 Tacoma Home And Garden
Show. We are pleased that our Grand Display Garden 'The Italian
Job', was enjoyed by so many!

  
Click to enlarge photos..

  



 
Results of the drawing from visitors to our Home Show Grand
Display Garden: Congratulations to our winner of a FREE
Landscape Design! 

 Ann C. of Federal Way.

  
Spring is here, which is a great time for landscaping. And now is
a great time to begin planning, with a professional Design for
your new yard. 
 
A creative plan by our talented and seasoned Landscape Design
Team is a pathway to an imaginative garden, as well as a tool for
budgeting landscape construction costs. 
 
Click to enlarge photos... 

  

 
The first step? Sign up for a FREE site visit! 

 

  
Windmill Gardens is a great, local nursery with a wonderful variety
of plants. While you are there, stroll through the garden and dine at
the Windmill Bistro. Check out the Windmill Floral Studio, a full
service florist and visit Bella Ragazza Spa & Salon for a personal
pampering.

  
Email me at joe@olympiclandscape.com
and I’ll draw a winner on Monday, May
21st. You’ll be notified by email.

  
• No purchase necessary.

 • Click HERE to enter.



 
 

  
Synthetic Turf - A Strong New Trend

  

  
Click to enlarge photos... 

  
We are pleased to announce the availability of high quality synthetic
turf products for your landscaping projects. These products are
locally sourced and made specifically for our Pacific Northwest
climate. They are available for general purpose lawn areas, golf
greens, and special pet areas.

  
Some advantages of using synthetic turf are:

 
Significant savings in watering costs
No mowing
No fertilizer or pesticides
Pet-friendly and anti-microbial
Permeable backing allowing for proper drainage

Just let us know if you want to consider Synthetic Turf as an
alternative for any of your grass surfaces and we will arrange for
you to speak with our expert Chuck Rammell. 

  
 

 



  
If you are so inclined, you can click here to vote for Olympic
Landscape in the 'Best Landscape Design Service' category (we
were the recipient of this Showcase Magazine award in 2017). 

  
You can also vote for your local favorites in other categories while
you are there! It is very simple, with nothing to 'sign up' for or
account to create! Thank you for your vote! 

  
 

  

Enjoy your Spring and 
 upcoming Summer days!

  

 CEO 
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